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29 March 2018 
 

Update 
Mr Burton and Ms Pandya will be continuing to work 

alongside each other for the Summer term.  

 
Thank you to our wonderful Volunteers Rashi, Urmila, Neha 
and Benita who do a profound amount of work for us in the 

School supporting the classroom and Lunch time duties. 
Prerna will be starting next term supporting Admin. A 

special thanks to Mayuri who has been running the Cooking 
Club for some of our children and baking treats for staff! 

 

 
Thank you to Parents that could make the Easter Bonnet Parade 

this morning and a huge thanks to all Parents for making an effort 
in making them with your children. The Easter egg hunt went well 

and the children enjoyed looking for hidden eggs in the 
playground.  

*Please note for future that chocolate eggs you bring into KAPSC need to 

be checked for ingredients ie: containing egg and nuts. 
 

 

Premier Sports Easter Club in Minster School and Sports 

and Health Academy Easter Club leaflet sent home today in 

book bags. Please contact them directly to make a booking. 

 
Parking issue on Duppas Road. We have had a complaint 

from number 13 Duppas Road again. Can the owner of car 

registration number AO13 YSJ, white Ford Galaxy, please 

identify themselves to Mr Burton or Ms Pandya as soon as  

possible.   

 

Congratulations to Siya T and Mr & Mrs Thapar on the birth 

of their baby boy earlier this month!  

 

 

 

Rama Navmi (Birth of Lord Rama) on 25th March 2018. 

The children were told the significance of the celebration in 

their PRE lesson given by Mr Sharma on Thursday 22nd March 

2018. Please click on link for more information about Rama 

Navmi for those Parents that may not know who Lord Rama is 

although may know the story of Ram and Sita. 

http://www.dailymail.co.uk/news/article-5439953/What-

Rama-Navami-2018.html 

 

 
Dipti Soni is joining the team at Krishna Avanti as a TA 

Supporting Reception and Year 1. We congratulate her with a 

warm welcome! 

 

#6 

                      
 

Charlotte Kerr will not be running the Club after Easter break. 

Sports and Health will be covering for the first week back as 

they have been for this week. We will keep you informed 

thereafter.  

 
Science Club will be starting on Wednesday 18th April 2018 in 

the Summer 1 term. The club will cost £7.50 per pupil for 6 

weeks. Total of £45 per Child. The club will run by Mother 

Nature Science by a qualified professor in the Reception 

Classroom between 14:45 to 15:45 with a pick up time of 

4pm. There are 20 spaces only so book your place asap. You 

can email the School Office to secure your child’s place and 

payment needs to be made on Monday 16th April 2018, by 

9.00am please. Forms will be attached with e- copy of this 

Newsletter.  

Arts and Crafts - Summer 2 

10 pupils max / £28.00 each / 7 weeks / £4 a week per child / 

First come first served basis – Please email Mrs Vyas if you are 

interested? / Deadline: Tuesday 8th May 2018 and payment 

instructions will follow.  

 

http://www.dailymail.co.uk/news/article-5439953/What-Rama-Navami-2018.html
http://www.dailymail.co.uk/news/article-5439953/What-Rama-Navami-2018.html


 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Software for Home Learning 

 
 

Reminder to use Mathletics regularly and make use of Lexia over Easter Break –
Deadline Wednesday 25th April 2018. Please continue to use “Phonics Play” and 
“Oxford Owls” which are free websites to help develop childrens spelling and reading 
skills.   

 
 
30 iPad tablets have been donated to our School from Krishna Avanti in Harrow. We 
are grateful Mrs B Rai for her generous donation towards our IT provision. Our 
children will be starting to use them after the Easter break. 

 
Children received a talk about the topic heroes by Explore Learning yesterday and 

given entry forms to write a story about a hero in under 500 words. They can enter 
online www.explorelearning.co.uk/youngwriters or post their written entries to the 
address below or we can arrange a pick up date for the schools entries. The closing 

date is Sunday 29th April 2018, so don’t miss out!  
  

The winner will be jetting off to Disneyland Paris with their family and their school 
will receive £500 of books. These are not just any books, but £500 of books 

presented to the school by this year’s judge, David Williams. 
 

School Trips  
We are planning a trip to London Zoo for Reception in the third week back and a trip 

to Greenwich Royal Observatory Museum for Year 1 in the second week back of 
Summer term 1. Parent Volunteers are needed. More details will be sent during the 

week of term.  
 

We will be visiting Temple on 20th April 2018  to reach there at 10am – 
More Parent  Volunteers still needed.  

 

Dates to remember: 
                                        
Easter Break – 30th March to 13th April 2018  
 
Back to School for Summer term 1 – 16th April 2018 
 
Bank Holidays – Monday 7th May and 28th May 2018 
 
Half term – Monday 28th May to Friday 1st June 2018 
 
Summer term 2 – 4th June 2018 
 
 
 

Collective worship Themes 

for Spring 2 have been: 

 
-Self Discipline 

-Respect  

-Gratitude  

-Humility 

-Courage 

-Integrity  

-Empathy  

 

  
    

 

Admin Office: 

 

E:kapscroydon@avanti.org.uk 

 

School Office: 

 

T: 0208 353 4253 

 

 

School Staff: 

 
Mr Burton – Principal (2 days) 
 
Ms Pandya – Interim (3 days) 
Headteacher 
 
Ms Roberts - EYFS Lead 
 
Mrs Dawkins – Year 1 Teacher  
 
Mrs Vyas - Administration  
Officer 
 
Mrs Varma – Year 1 TA 
 
Mrs Visavadia – Reception TA 
 
Mrs Soni – SEN TA 

 
Mrs Patel - Midday meal 
supervisor 

 

http://www.explorelearning.co.uk/youngwriters
mailto:kapscroydon@avanti.org.uk


 

 

 

 

 
 
Celebration of children at 100% attendance for each half term in 2017/18 so far:  A great achievement! It shows that 
with good pattern of sleep, healthy diet, building resilience, young children at this age can achieve consistent good 
attendance. Thank you to Parents for attaining this. Keep it up.  
 

   Reception  Year 1 

1 Half term Ved  
Saima 
Scarlett  
Daniel  
Sayora  
Daniel 

Samarth  
Rishab  
Raghav  

2 Half terms   Aathavan  
Nana Kofi  
Yanis  
Aryan 
Siya P 
Siya T 
Reyansh   
Sayora 

Aariv  
Vasudev  
Aaron 
Riddhi  
Vedant  
Shivesh  
 

3 Half terms  Aditi  
Dhilan 
Dhananjay 

Ethan 
Misha  
Nishaanth  
Diya 
Kahaan  
 

4 Half terms   Oariyan  
Kesavan  
Shriya 
Khushal 
Rhean 
Gauri  
Kirtan  

 
KAPSC Parent Handbook is enclosed with this email. All Parents must read this handbook and understand the 

importance of the policies we have. Particular attention to our Attendance Policy and Special Leave request. EWO 

(Educational Welfare Officer) process will be enforced from next term. We will be having a visit from council services at 

some point during the summer term monitoring punctuality and attendance. Enclosed with this Newsletter is the Parent 

Handbook for your reference.  

 
Pupil Premium reminder that if you are claiming any benefits ie. Income support, tax credits or job seekers allowance, 

that your child may be eligible for extra funding for the School. Please speak to Mrs Vyas in the School Office if you 

would like an application form?  

More information: https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals 
 

 
Curriculum Meeting with 

Parents at 14:45 on Friday 
20th April 2018 – Please 

confirm your attendance by 
emailing the School Office.  

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals

